
EXPLORE VIRGINIA CAVES 

Specialty License Plate 

There’s a new Specialty License Plate proposed to help bring attention to the amazing caves we 

have in the Commonwealth. Be among the first to signup to receive this beautiful plate to show 

your support of our natural resources in Virginia. The plate will be a revenue-sharing plate 

where $15 of each plate sold will go to support the work of the Cave Board after 1,000 plates 

are sold. 

We have designed the plate to support the Virginia Cave Board. The Virginia Cave Board works 

diligently in collaborating with multiple organizations and the Virginia Department of 

Conservation and Recreation to promote the conservation and protection of caves, karst, cave 

life and environmental education. 

We must collect 450 pre-paid applications before the General Assembly will approve the plate 

for distribution. To be a part of this exciting new design, complete the attached application and 

submit to the address below. 

For more information on how to obtain the special license plate, contact Michael Fletcher (FOIA 

Officer), DCR, at 804-786-8445, michael.fletcher@dcr.virginia.gov. You may also contact 

Elizabeth Good at 540-743-6551 ext. 2250. 

Instructions: 

1. Complete application DMV- (click here)

2. Check for $25 payment should be made out to the Treasurer of Virginia ($35 for 
personalized) note “Explore Virginia Caves” in the memo line of your check.

3. Mail Completed application and check to:

Virginia Cave Board 

ATTENTION: Michael R. Fletcher (FOIA Officer) 

600 E. Main Street, 24th Floor 

Richmond, VA 23219 

Should we not acquire enough pre-paid applications, all application fees will be returned to the applicant. 

https://www.dcr.virginia.gov/natural-heritage/document/cblicenseplatepreorder.pdf



